
 
 
 
June 2, 2022 

UM 1730 – Idaho Power Update to Avoided Cost Rates 

Change of Platform Announcement  
 
This announcement describes Oregon Public Utility Commission (OPUC) Staff’s change in platform for 

the June 7, 2022 workshop.  The workshop will be moved to Zoom from Microsoft Teams due to Code 

of Conduct concerns from the Utility.  Please see below for the workshop information. 

 Date: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 

 Time: 1:30-3:00 p.m. 

 Location: Zoom Click here to join the meeting 

Meeting ID: 895 1311 2472 
Passcode: HG5wwqvx?p 

 Or Call in (audio Only) 

+19712471195,,89513112472#,,,,*6428526260# US (Portland) 

 Dial by your location 

        +1 971 247 1195 US (Portland) 

Meeting ID: 895 1311 2472 

Passcode: 6428526260 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Questions 
If you have questions on the workshop, please contact: 

 
Ted Drennan  
Utility Strategy & Integration Division 
503-580-6380 
ted.drennan@puc.oregon.gov 
 
/s/ Ted Drennan 

 

 

 

 

To receive meeting notices and agendas for this docket, send an email to puc.hearings@state.or.us , and ask 

to be added to the service list for Docket No. UM 1730. You will then receive emails with workshop details, 

when new documents have been added to the docket, or there is a change to the schedule. 
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